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Calendar of Events 
 

October 1
st
:  TLC Meeting 

October 3rd:  Sub Sale 

October 5
th

:  Meeting 

October 8
th

:  Committee Meeting   
October 9

th
 – 11th:  USS Massachusetts Trip 

October 12
th

:  Meeting 

October 19
th

:  Meeting 

October 26
th

:  Meeting   
 

 

Feeling Hungry? 
We have the perfect remedy for this!  Troop 20 

will hold its annual hoagie sale on Saturday, October 3, 

2009.   Not only will you get a quick, easy lunch for the 

day, but 2/3rds of the profit from  

this sale will go into the scout  

accounts for their regular and  

high adventure trips!   So don’t  

miss out!  Be sure to help out  

from 7 AM – Finish Time to  

get full credit!   

Phoenix Soars High! 
The Amazing Troop 20 Race debut this summer was a 

huge success. Patrols competed against each other earning points 

in many activities such as:  map reading, scavenger hunts, 

cooking, and much more.  The race was a fun way to teach 

teamwork and how together they can accomplish great tasks. The 

year ended with two winning patrols:  The Phoenix Patrol won 

first place based on total points earned, and the Crusaders Patrol 

won based on the highest points earned per scout.  The Phoenix 

patrol will be treated to a Philadelphia Wings game in the 

Comcast Suite after the New Year.  Congratulations to all patrols 

and we'll be at it again in the spring of 2010! 

www.battleshipcove.com

/bb59-history.htm 

30 Years and Still Going Strong 

Troop 20 held its 30
th
 Anniversary Banquet at the Plain and Fancy Restaurant on 

September 13, 2009!  All attending enjoyed a tasty meal of turkey, roast beef and the  

famous iced raisin bread!  The meal was followed by a slide presentation of past and  

present leaders and members of the troop.  During the Court of Honor part of the  
banquet, many scouts were honored for their hard work over the 

summer by earning various merit badges and rank  

advancements.   The highlight of the night was getting to  

acknowledge the many past leaders and eagle scouts that were in attendance and of course, they  
saved the best for last – our Scout Master:  MITCH KING!  Mitch was honored for his 

dedication and service to the troop for the last 30 years!  We look forward to many more!   

We would like to send out a big thanks to the many local businesses that gave discounts and/or 
donated to the Troop and helped to make this a huge success!   

USS Massachusetts Trip 
 Troop 20’s next camping trip will be 

sleeping overnight on the USS Massachusetts. 

Due to the lengthy drive, it will be necessary to 

leave early on Friday.  This means that the boys 

will be missing school.  Don’t forget to fill out a 

school trip slip!  Hope to see you there!   

 

It’s That Time of Year Again! 
           No, not turn back the clocks, but for Troop 20 to  

     recharter!  Please be sure to pay any outstanding dues 

     as soon as possible!  Thank you for your support! 

 

 

Due to cost increases, as of October 1st, weekly dues will be a dollar! 

 

 

 


